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Grace Professional Services has turned 4! We all enjoyed
our birthday cake and took time to reflect on all the changes
and achievements that have happened since our beginning. 

We are pleased to announce that Grace Professional
Services has recently received another perfect score on our
NDIS midterm audit. We had no non-conformities and three
best practice awards. The best practice awards indicate that
we are going above and beyond by not only providing the
minimum requirements but also implementing innovative
supports that exceed service delivery expectations. We are
very excited and proud of these results. 

To further ensure our systems and processes are of the
highest possible standard, we recently undertook an ISO
audit on our quality management systems, we are honoured
to advise that we continued to achieve ISO certification to
the 9001 Standard with no non-conformities. This is an
exceptional outcome and we are thrilled. 

Thank you to all of our clients that took the time to fill out our
survey. The survey allows us to reflect on your feedback and
ideas so we can continue to improve. 
Results were positive with 97% our participants advising us
they would recommend our services. Thank you!
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Easter Holiday Activities

On the 8th March, The Grace Team

enjoyed celebrating International

Women's Day by attending the Women

Connect Frankston Luncheon, we

showed our support for this years

theme, embrace equity.

Equity isn't just a nice to have, its a

must have!

We hope all our participants have a fun

and safe Easter school holidays!

To make the pikelet batter, combine all ingredients in a

medium-sized bowl and whisk until smooth. Set aside for

half an hour.

Heat a little of the vegetable oil in a large non-stick

saucepan and cook tablespoon-sized dollops of the batter

at a time.

To serve, place one pikelet in the centre of a plate, cut

another in half and arrange the halves as ears (see photo).

Decorate with the yoghurt, blueberries and orange

segments.

Easter Bunny Pikelets
 

These cute little pikelets are really basic to make but quite fun

and easy for toddlers and small children to assemble and

decorate. Perfect for breakfast for the holidays!

Method

1 egg

1 cup self-raising flour

1 cup buttermilk

1 tbs caster sugar (*optional)

1 orange (zested)

2 tbs vegetable oil

berry fruit yoghurt

blueberries

1 orange (segmented)

Ingredients

To Decorate

https://www.graceprofessionalservices.com.au/school-holiday-activities.html
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Support Coordinator Spotlight 
Luisa - Auslan Support Coordinator 

Meet Luisa, our Auslan Support Coordinator! We are

committed to supporting individuals from falling through the

gaps. Luisa specialises in supporting participants who are

deaf or hard of hearing.

If you would like to learn more about the support and service

that Luisa provides, please call 0429 430 806 email

admin@graceprofessionalservices.com.au

Industry News

GET  IN  TOUCH
EMAI L  /  ADMIN@GRACEPROFESS IONALSERV ICES .COM.AU

PHONE  /  0429  430  806

OUR TEAM OF  DED ICATED ,  PROFESS IONAL  AND EXPER IENCED SUPPORT
COORDINATORS ARE  READY  TO HELP  AND SUPPORT  YOU TO OBTA IN  THE
SERV ICES  YOU NEED  TO GET  THE  MOST  OUT  OF  YOUR ND IS  PLAN .

PLEASE  CONTACT US  WITH  YOUR ENQUIR IES  AND REFERRALS .  WE  WIL L
UNDERSTAND YOUR NEEDS  AND THEN INTRODUCE  YOU TO THE  SUPPORT
COORDINATOR THAT  WIL L  BECOME YOUR PR IMARY  CONTACT AND SUPPORT
PERSON.  

Joan McKenna Kerr appointed to the NDIA Board

Former President of NDS, Joan McKenna Kerr, has

been appointed to the NDIA board. She was one of two

new board members announced by NDIS Minister Bill

Shorten on Friday. In making the appointment, Minister

Shorten cited her passionate and long-standing

advocacy for people with disability.   

To read more about Joan's experience and appointment

Learn more....

Recharging COVID-19 protection 

Disability providers are to communicate the revised

COVID-19 booster information with workers, people

with disabilities and their families or carers. 

To recharge COVID-19 protection in 2023, all workers

and people with disabilities are advised to check their

eligibility for a booster vaccination.    

For all the information regarding Covid immunisations 

Learn more....

https://www.graceprofessionalservices.com.au/school-holiday-activities.html
https://www.nds.org.au/news/joan-mckenna-kerr-appointed-to-the-ndia-board?_cldee=bYIYrF8wtlCwKhxql-zrNDfjh3rIvxLelXi_d1U9Nblpu4oKREGk9duzkNNnnWWvdau6R3DQEyUGCMJuhCtihA&recipientid=contact-340af5ee8dc9eb1180f8005056ac7853-8f129567ee9847bcb97edc3bfa0120aa&esid=10921f82-97d2-ed11-a7c7-002248933647
https://www.nds.org.au/news/national-covid-19-update-booster-recommendations-and-disability-resources?_cldee=fTLUibD3RJn-swmuJS9te1czg-uSP6tjWq56GBIdcWPYM139IA-zwLp3JlZJvqx2QWSfV2PsY8CNSA6NXHNjHQ&recipientid=contact-340af5ee8dc9eb1180f8005056ac7853-4606ef988f6f46b0b79ef6c49f4f2457&esid=2092c26b-dac2-ed11-83fe-00224893382a

